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COVID19 Closing 
 
 
Dear Trinitas families, 
 
I am sad to announce that Trinitas will close beginning tomorrow, Tuesday, March 17. There will be 
no face-to-face classes on campus and no extracurricular activities of any kind. We have followed 
the guidance of the CDC and the Florida Departments of Health and Education very closely up to 
this point, and those organizations carefully defer to local authorities.  
 
As has been the case with this virus since the beginning, what a difference a couple hours makes: as 
of the writing of this communication we have our first confirmed COVID19 case in Escambia 
County. In addition to this development, the county has implemented a level 2 state of emergency 
beginning tomorrow at 8am. We will submit to the wisdom of our local authorities and close the 
school. We will reevaluate weekly, but it seems there is a reasonable possibility the campus could 
remain closed to students until after our Easter break. 
  
As announced earlier today, we plan to deliver instruction while closed. Watch your text and email 
tomorrow for special instructions about when packets can be picked up for your students. 
Tentatively, we are planning for Wednesday morning. Stay tuned. Communication will be crucial 
going forward.  
 
As stated in that earlier communication, you can help us plan for a next phase, if there is one, by 
answering a short survey. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. May God bless you all and keep you safe. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ron Gilley 
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